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Religious Studies homework will commence 
next week for year 11’s. This will take the form of 
fortnightly quizzes which the students are 
familiar with already and will be set on google 
classroom.

Lessons this fortnight
This fortnight in 
religious studies we 
have been revising key 
topics from year 9 in 
preparation for the 
mock exams. This has 
included creation, 
salvation and worship.

Mock exams 
The mock exam in 
November will cover the 
following areas. These 
should be prioritised for 
revision:
• Christian beliefs
• Christian practices
• Muslims beliefs and 
• Muslim practices

Revision tip
BBC bitesize has tons of 
great videos and resources 
for students to access and 
use for revision. The 
following link will take you 
to the AQA GCSE religious 
studies 
materialshttps://www.bbc.
co.uk/bitesize/examspecs/z
jgx47h

Live revision sessions
Starting Tuesday 19th 
September students 
will be able to access 
live revision sessions 
on their home devises. 
These will focus on key 
areas for revision.

Celebrating success
Achievement points are always up 
for grabs for effort in lessons. In 
addition, for year 11 students the 
RS department are offering 
achievement points for completed 
homework and attendance on the 
online revision sessions. Each 
point = 1 entry in the end of term 
prize draw.
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